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Comments: As an avid hiker and mountain biker. I find the current eMTB use proposal by the USFS

unacceptable. Washington is home to phenomenal outdoor opportunities. These should be embraced for all

uses( hikers, bikers, horses and atv''s) . There is room and opportunity for all, but they don't always play well

together. Mixing hikers( and pedal bikers) with motorized vehicles, in essence makes them no longer safely

usable for the former two.  There is a place for eMTB's, but Let's do this right!


